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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
In order to promote spelling both in school and at home, we are involved in an online 

programme called Spelling Shed.  We hope children will enjoy this as a way to improve 

their spelling. 

 
This is a programme in which the children will have their individual logins (see below) and 
will have games assigned to them at their appropriate level. The children will also have 
questions to assess their understanding. All of which can be monitored by school.   
 

 
User name: 

 
Password:  
 
 
Please log in with your child and get involved in this great opportunity to develop 
your child’s spelling.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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